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From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: Monday 23 November 2020 14:37
To: Jean Gregg (Housing

Subject: An Bord Pleanéla PCi

Good Afternoon Jean,

An Bord Pleanala PCI Unit has received the email dated 13/11/2020 from the
Foreshore Section in relation to the Greenlink PCI electricity interconnection project
between Ireland and Wales. Thank you for the email and we will now proceed on
the basis that the Foreshore Section has made its response.

Regards,

Diarmuid Collins,

PCI Unit.






